
 

JUNE 2014 

President’s Message 

Time.  This month has been crazy with 
everything that has to be done, deadlines 
and responsibilities.  I found this quote… 
"How do you eat an elephant?  One bite at 
a time."  So I am taking small moments of 
time, and working on just little bits of 
projects.  One small leaf at a time, and 
someday I will have a quilt for my 
bed.  Maybe I won't get a quilt done this 
summer, but I will have made a few 
blocks.  (It can always be a placemat.) 
Speaking of placemats, last year one of 
our members suggested that we make 
placemats as a holiday treat for the 
"Meals on Wheels" clients.  Look for a 
special bonus at the July brunch to help 
make this happen! 
Keep quilting!    Cindy 

Applique for Beginners 
Group will resume in August. 

Program, Thursday June 12   

Tim Latimer of timquilts.com will be 
presenting a lecture and trunk show 
titled, “Time Span Quilts: UFO to 
Heirloom.” A very brief business meeting 
will follow. No Show & Tell.  

Christmas in July 

Our July meeting will be a brunch at the 
Bowling Green Country Club, on Saturday, 

July 19, at 10:00 a.m.  There will be no 
Thursday meeting in July. Please bring gift 
ideas to share: any size, and not limited to 
quilts. Also, be prepared to share the 
pattern, book, website, etc. This will be a 
great way to get ideas for holiday gifts 
early enough to actually get them done in 
time for giving this year!   

Retreating in the Pines”  

Retreating in the Pines, the 2014 BSQG 
annual retreat, has 35 members 
attending. This year will be a members 
only retreat. Registrations can be mailed 
to Joanne Streacker or given to her at the 
meetings. No registrations will be taken 
after August 31 and a $25 late fee applies 
to all monies received, including final 
payments, after the August meeting. All 
those attending should have received 
updates and information via email. If you 
did not receive the email, or had a 
problem opening the documents, notify 
Joanne. It looks to be another fun 
weekend with our favorite quilting 
friends. 

Mini Groups 
Daytime – Contact Anne Donald.  

St V’s – June 20, 9:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. at 
Karen Glassford’s home.  

Art Group – Tuesday, June 17, 6:30 p.m. at 
Grounds for Thought.  
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